
We are proud to share that we are
working together to Love our Lakes.

Thank you for visiting and share
 with your friends how amazing we are.  
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For more information please go to our web sites
www.fortquappelle.com and www.4callinglakes.ca A Warm Welcome to our 

Qu’Appelle Valley 

Developments



	 Thank you for visiting our Valley. We hope 
you are enjoying your stay whether you’re 
camping, taking in a festival, a powwow,
going for a hike or spending time on our 
lakes.
	 While you’re visiting we ask that you keep 
the health of our land and water in mind. 
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To our visitors

• Keep our shorelines free of garbage – please 
don’t litter. Remember re-usable grocery bags 
when shopping. 
• Please clean your boat to ensure there are no 
invasive species attached such as Zebra mussels, 
which have no natural predators in this region. 
• When purchasing a boat motor, choose a
4-cycle, which is more efficient and pollutes less 
than a 2-cycle.
• Go slow near the shore. Keep waves to a
minimum to reduce shoreline erosion. 
• Use non-lead sinkers if you’re fishing. 
• When you’re done at the lake, consider using 
a phosphate-free shampoo when you shower.
Sulfates can be toxic to aquatic life.

How can you help us
Love our Lakes 


